
Acton Cemetery CommitteeMeeting 

June 17, 2024 

 

Present: Steve Parello (Chair), Suzanne Doyle (Co-chair), Gerald Carter, Tracey 
Levasseur 

 

Meeting called to order at 6pm in the Veterans Memorial Park in Acton. 

● The March 26 minutes were accepted as published. 
● It was noted that the April snow storm caused some damage at Acton Corner and Delia Hurd cemeteries. 
● Suzanne attended the Acton’s Annual Meeting and reported no issues with the committee’s request for funds. 

Steve will check with Treasurer on what we got approved for. 
● Ken is almost finished installing stones at Remick cemetery. Big Mac will bring in $880 load of loam for a base to 

plant creeping myrtle. 
● Abbie Willey – getting new stone to replace temporary metal marker at Acton Corner. 
● Stone wall at Langley’s cemetery should be fixed by now. 
● Merrow – new owners moved into home behind Merrow cemetery and Steve made contact with them. 
● Steve received 3-4 quotes from Big Mac for 2024 tree cutting. 
● Resident Abbie Kingsford has offered to care for Titcomb and another cemetery both on Fox’s Ridge Road. 
● Need to get more supplies such as D2 and flags. 
● Jennifer Roux informed us that the committee’s new liaison is Jon Denekamp. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:45pm. Next meeting will TBA. 

Submitted by 

Tracey Levasseur 

ACC Secretary 

 


